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• Pray for Esther’s belly button to heal…she has an 
umbilical granuloma. 

• Pray for Lesotho’s Assembly Bible College 

• Pray for us to have favor and a good relationship with 
the Lesotho National Church and its leaders 

• Pray that we would learn the language of Sesotho  

• Revival in Lesotho, the lost to be saved 

• Believers to be discipled in Lesotho 

• Strongholds to be broken 

• Divine appointments & the Holy Spirit’s 
empowerment 

• Pray for God’s perfect timing, guidance and 
provision as we begin to transition to a year of 
fund raising in the USA. 

• Wisdom beyond our years 

MAIL CONTRIBUTIONS TO: 
Assemblies of God World Missions 

1445 N. Boonville Avenue Springfield, MO 65802 
Make checks payable to AGWM 

& write Acct. #2749935 in the memo 

Scan this QR code  
or to give online visit 

www.discipleafrica.com 

PRAISE 

Esther Donna Farhoud 
      Born: December 17, 2022 at 1:25am 
Location: Pretoria, South Africa 
   Weight: 7lbs 3oz  Height: 19.7 inches 
 

Thank you for praying! We were able to get 
visas to stay in South Africa for the birth and get 
Esther’s passport in time to return to Lesotho to 
host missionary guests. All our prayers were 
answered! 

PRAYER

The church in Mosekuwa is now meeting inside their new church 
building. They no longer face the heat of the summer baking inside that 
metal shack and they no longer face the freezing cold of Lesotho’s 
snowy winters. Thank you to everyone who has given to support 
this project. It has been our joy to see this church grow physically and 
we pray that the lost of their community are reached with the gospel.  
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       YOUR MISSIONARIES TO LESOTHO 

In January we hosted visiting 
missionaries from South Africa, Kirk 
Spain & Chris Stubbs, and future 
missionaries to Lesotho, Shannon & 
Becky Boehl. Please pray for the 
Boehls as they are still fundraising and 
hope to arrive in June 2023.  

BRICK CHURCH AFTER SHACK BEFORE 

Wow! Our missionary term began almost 4 years 
ago when we left for language school in 
Spain…then COVID happened…and we were 
redirected to the beautiful country of Lesotho. 
 

Now this July we will be returning to the USA 
for our year of itineration when we will visit our 
partners in the ministry and share what God has 
done. If you would like for us to visit your 
church in the coming year, please contact us 
at sarah.farhoud@agwmafrica.org.  

     FEBRUARY 2023 edition 

 


